
 
 

Notification of The Electronic Transactions Development Agency 
Subject: The intention of not accepting gifts and all kinds of rewards  

for performing duties (No Gift Policy) 
Fiscal Year 2024 

  

 
According to the Cabinet resolution dated December 8, 2020 approved  

the national reform plan in the areas of prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct 
(revised edition) which emphasizes the implementation of activities that will bring significant 
changes to the population (Big Rock) in Reform Activity 4. It focuses on developing the Thai 
bureaucracy to be transparent and without undue benefit. Goal 1, Section 1.1, states that all 
government agencies should declare themselves as units where every state official refuse gifts 
and rewards of any kind while performing their duties (No Gift Policy). The policy is required to 
be announced every fiscal year to promote awareness among government officials, discouraging 
the acceptance of any form of gifts and rewards while performing their duties. 

The fiscal year 2024 has begun. Therefore, the Electronic Transactions 

Development Agency, as a government agency that emphasizes on integrity, transparency,  

and accountability in accordance with the Good Governance, hereby declares intention that  

the Electronic Transactions Development Agency, management, employees, and representatives 

of the Agency refuse to accept gifts and rewards of any kind while performing their duties (No Gift 

Policy) before, during, and after performing their duties to prevent any action that may cause 

unfair performance and a selective decision or conflict of interest including corruption and 
misconduct in their responsibilities. 

Notified on   15   February 2024 

 
 
 

 (Mr. Chaichana Mitrpant) 
Executive Director  

Electronic Transactions Development Agency 

 


